
 

Help Make Schoharie Count 

The 2020 Census is underway.  Did you know that an accurate census count for Schoharie County is an 

important need for many different programs?   The Census results help determine how Federal funds 

flow into our County for the next decade.  These funds help many communities through various grants, 

school lunches, road repair, emergency services, and programs for families with need. 

A person at each address should fill out the Census information.  This only takes a few minutes to do 

online.  As soon as possible, visit www.2020census.gov.  If you do not fill out your information online, 

your address will be visited by census staff later this summer.  Therefore, filling out your information 

online has many benefits including lessening Federal expenses by not having paid staff visit your 

address.  This year, for your best health and others, limiting close contact is important.  Avoid a personal 

visit and do your part - fill in your 2020 Census information online. 

If you need assistance filling out the online information please contact your local library branch, 

Schoharie County Community Action Program 518-234-2568, or Shane Nickle or Zach Thompson at the 

County Office of Community Development Services 518-295-8770.  Assistance is limited to phone only 

until further notice.  

 

 

http://www.2020census.gov/

